City of West Hollywood

City of West Hollywood

California 1984

PUBLIC NOTICE

TRANSGENDER ADVISORY BOARD
SPECIAL MEETING

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION
Wednesday, March 31, 2021

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN the City of West Hollywood Transgender Advisory
Board special teleconference meeting at 5:00 p.m. has been CANCELLED.

THE NEXT MEETING of the West Hollywood Transgender Advisory Board will be a
special teleconference meeting on Wednesday, May 5, 2021 at 6:00 p.m.

Given the local, state and nation state of emergency, this meeting will be a teleconferenced
meeting (with detailed instructions for participation included on the posted agenda).

Up-to-date information regarding the meeting will be posted on-line at www.weho.org or you may
contact the Advisory Board Secretary at dsaunders@weho.org

Hernan Molina

Transgender Advisory Board Liaison
Governmental Affairs Liaison

City Manager’s Department
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